
  

 

 Welcome to Our Parish Community   

Sunday ~ August 31, 2025 

      
 

 

St Anthony  

of Padua 

Catholic Church 

 

Hot Springs, SD 

    
 

 

     

 

 

Parish Office: ~ St Anthony Parish 
Office Hours:           8:00am – 5:00pm 

(closed for lunch ~  noon – 1:00pm) 
Street Address:      538 University Ave 
Mailing Address:    PO Box 969 
                              Hot Springs, SD   57747                             
Phone:                          605-745-3393 
After Hours:          605-745-3278 
Email:            sohillscatholic@gwtc.net 
Website:   www.stanthonyhotsprings.org 
 

 Pastoral Staff: 
Pastor:   
Rev Collins Igwilo 
 cigwilo@diorc.org  
Deacon:              
Dcn. Craig Pearson 
605-891-9164 
Office Manager / Bookkeeper: 
Susie Hayes  
605-745-3393 
   ;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;;; 

Parish Office: ~ St James Parish 
Street Address:         310 3rd Ave 
Mailing Address:       PO Box 568 
UPS/FedEx:                308 3rd Ave 

                Edgemont, SD   57735 
Funeral Contact: 
Linda Tidball           605-685-4301 
Office Manager / Bookkeeper: 
Lynn Westberg          703-869-0886 
                              lfwestberg@gmail.com 
Mass Information: 
Greg Lacey          605-662-5048 
 
 
 

 

Welcome to our Catholic faith community. If you 
are a new parishioner interested in becoming part 
of our parish community, please stop by the Parish 

Office and register or call for more information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekend Mass Schedules: 
Saturday ~    5:30pm      St John the Baptist Church  ~  Custer, SD 

Sunday ~       8:00am      St John the Baptist Church  ~  Custer, SD 

Sunday ~     10:30am      St Anthony of Padua Church  ~  Hot Springs, SD 

Sunday ~       5:00pm      St James the Apostle Church  ~  Edgemont, SD 

 

Heads up!!! 
CDA Rummage Sale has been 

scheduled for October 3-4. Be sure 
to mark your calendar and start 
saving up any gently used items 
you would like to donate to the 

sale. Drop off day will be October 2 
at the Mueller Center. 

 

Calling all SINGERS!!!   

 

• Music will be provided 
• Weekly rehearsals starting the week of September 14 
• Day of the week will be chosen based on availability of singers 
• Accompaniment will be on tape 

If you are interested in singing, please contact Amy Spears at 
ameliaspears.02@gmail.com  
Let’s make a Joyful Noise to the Lord!  Thank You – Amy Spears 
 

 

Registration begins at 11:00. 
Food – Fun – Fellowship begins at NOON. 

Check out the flyer and the QR Code for more 
details. 

Be sure to bring your own lawn chair and a side 
dish or chips to share with everyone! 

 

 

 

Join us for the  

‘Hallelujah Chorus’  

– requested by Father Collins! 
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